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Red Nose Day for Comic Relief  

 Friday 21st March 2025  

 

 

Dear Parent/ Carers,  

  

 

This year, Red Nose Day is on Friday 21st March 2025 

and we would like to join in and raise money for 

Comic Relief.   

This year the event will focus on supporting those in 
need during the current living crisis, focusing on 

issues like lack of food and homelessness.  

As part of the day, we are inviting children to wear something red. This can be a full red outfit or simply a red 

accessory (for example, a red nose, a hairband or a scarf etc.)  

Throughout the day we will also be sharing some of the work Comic Relief does throughout the world and 

the UK through additional activities.  

We are asking families to support by donating £1 to wear red for Comic Relief.  Please 

bring your £1 to class on this day. 
What is Red Nose Day?  

• Red Nose Day is a fundraising event run by Comic Relief.  
• Comic Relief is a UK charity which aims to create a just world free from poverty.  

• The money raised is used to transform lives in the UK and around the world.  
Why we’re taking part  
• Pupils learn valuable life skills and gain understanding and empathy for others in the world.  
• Our school can really make a difference to people’s lives.  
Where the money goes  

• All the money raised goes to help people in need  

• £5 could provide school stationery to a child living in poverty in South Africa.  
• £10 could get 40 meals to children and families in need in the UK.  

Thank you for your continued support and getting involved in this worthwhile cause.  

  

Yours faithfully,  

  

Dawn McAughey  

Headteacher  

 

 


